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 This week we have been… 
 …finding out about a firefighter’s job. 
 ….learning to clap and count the syllables in words. 
 … helping Concept Cat to learn about triangles. 

 

Important Dates and Messages: 
 

 Apologies: Due to Coronavirus Disease, Parent Consultations have been cancelled. 
We will inform you of dates if they are to be rearranged after Easter. 

 Our Easter Bonnet Parade will go ahead with Nursery children, so that they have the 
opportunity to show off their hats! Unfortunately, we will not be able to invite families to come and 
watch. (Monday 30th March: afternoon and all day children and Friday 3rd April: morning 
and all day children.) 

 The Parent Workshops we had been hoping to hold will now be postponed until further notice. 

 After Easter, children will need to have a PE kit in school, as they will be changing for PE. They 
will need black or navy shorts, a white tee-shirt, black pumps (preferably not lace ups) and a pump bag. 
Please make sure that all kit, including the pump bag, is clearly named. 

 To encourage independence and in preparation for Reception, please drop off Nursery children at 
their classroom doors, after the Easter holidays. 

 We will be continuing with the focus child system after the Easter break, but will focus on 
one child per key person, to ensure maximum support in preparation for Reception. 

 Please continue to encourage your children to wash their hands very well after going to the toilet, 
when they cough/ sneeze/ blow their nose and when they come in from outdoors. Thank you. 

 Reminder: Please remember that children should be bringing water into school, not squash! 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday to:  


